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Dear Amanda, Ana and Mauricio, 

 

I write in connection with your email communication to us, dated 21st December 2020, relating 

to the detention by Colombian police of Adelso Jose Galle Tozcano, I am happy to respond 

on behalf of BP, in my capacity as VP Social Sustainability. 

BP now has no upstream oil and gas operations in Colombia, having sold our business in 

2012 and no operations in the Arauca region.  There is thus no connection with bp and we 

have no involvement with, or knowledge of, the incident and no previous dealings with Mr 

Tozcano on record. 

 

Our Code of Conduct supports our commitment to respect human rights and our Business 

and Human Rights policy goes further in detailing our commitment, including to respecting 

the human rights of Human Rights Defenders. 

 

Thank you again for your communication; BP will continue to engage contructively in 

discussion with BHRRC. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

Nili Safavi  

VP Social Sustainability 
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